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REASONABLE DOUBT: The Single-Bullet Theory and the Assassination 
of John F. Kennedy. Director/Producer: Chip Selby. (Dist. by CS 
Films, Box 174, College Park, MD 20740) 1988. Videocassette 
$325.00 51 min. 

"Reasonable Doubt" offers considerable evidence that skepticism 
concerning the Warren Commission's finding - that Lee Harvey 
Oswald acted alone in assassinating President Kennedy - is well 
founded. This video argues convincingly that the physical 
evidence in the Kennedy assassination, as measured by modern 
forensic science, does not support the conclusion that Oswald 
acted alone. No outrageous claims as to the nature of a possible 
conspiracy against the President are made. The tape presents a 
considered analysis of the fundamental facts of the 
assassination, especially regarding the nature of the wounds 
sustained by President Kennedy and Governor Connally, and the 
condition of the bullet alleged to have struck both men. One 
need not be an assassination buff or a conspiracy freak to find 
persuasive the evidence presented by Dr. Cyril Wecht, longtime 
critic of the Warren Report and well-established forensic 
scientist, as well as by other experts, that the Warren 
Commission's conclusions are erroneous at best. The 
presentation, essentially nontechnical, is provided with ample 
footage from a number of film archives, including the famous 
Zapruder film of the actual assassination. Video and audio 
quality are excellent. Other films on this topic are available, 
such as "The Assassination of President Kennedy" (Phoenix/BFA, 
1980), but "Reasonable Doubt" may be the definitive film video on 
this subject for many years. Highly recommended for academic 
collections, and also well suited to many general collections. 
- R.N. Shaw, University of Delaware 


